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Being the owner of a EFU property my wife and I support this bill. Having owned the 

property for over 30 years we have watched as neighboring properties be taken over 

and rebuilt into huge estates and become destination resorts with little to no regard to 

farming practices. This seems to be the trend in the last 10-15 yrs and only seems to 

be getting worse.  There is a lot of money coming into the State of Oregon and a high 

demand for "rural" living but not for farming practices.  


